
Think you may be interested in working with children? 

Find out by coming along to our ‘Into Childcare?’ course starting on Wednesday 5th           

November 2014. The course will run weekly on Wednesdays for 4 weeks from 9.30 am - 

2.30pm in the Training Suite within North Edinburgh Childcare, 18b Ferry Road Avenue,        

Edinburgh, EH4 4BL.  

The course will give you the opportunity to: 

 Learn about children’s development, how to support their learning, how to keep children safe, how to manage 

children’s behaviour and the skills and qualities required to be a good childcare worker 

 Learn how to facilitate and implement fun activities when working with children including creating story sacks, 

healthy eating and making play dough 

 Develop a Personal Action Plan with the support of the Training Coordinator 

The course is free to unemployed people who are interested in childcare. LUNCH IS NOT PROVIDED 

INTERESTED?  Please contact Audrey O’Neill on 0131 311 6931 or email 

Audrey.oneill@northedinburghchildcare.co.uk  to book into the drop-in information session being held on 

Wednesday 29th October between 2pm - 3pm at North Edinburgh Childcare 

 

“The Into Childcare course was brilliant.  I learnt a great deal and it built my confidence to go further.  The tutor was great, she gave me a  positive 

insight into children’s care and learning which made me want to go onto do the SVQ level II”  N Akhtar 


